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INSPIRE Meet and
Greet Even

The INSPIRE event was a success! &
Our team was able to host a day
for our clients filled with outdoor
games, a bounce house, food, and
conversations!

We look forward to hosting more events that will allow
us to connect with our clients and continue building
strong relationships.

Did you know? INSPIRE is hosting a Summer |
Youth Program for the first time this
Summer! We are currently accepting
donations to help support the meals that
will be provided for the children in the
program. If you're interested in donating
monetarily make sure to select INSPIRE as the Fund and
include "Designate to Youth Summer Camp" in the
additional comments section. You can also e-mail Paola
to arrange a food donation or other essential items.




